[image: image1.png]EVER( 1REEN




The Evergreen State College

Master in Teaching


June 23, 2009
Mr. James Gardner

4150 32nd Ave SW

Seattle, WA  98126

Dear James:

Evergreen’s Master in Teaching Program welcomes your recent application for fall 2009. At this time, items are missing from your file needed by the Admissions Committee in order to properly evaluate your qualifications. Applying does not guarantee admissions. Please provide the following items:

· Official copies of your transcripts from Indiana University, and The Evergreen State College 

· An additional letter of recommendation. An email and evaluation from Rob Smurr and a letter from Ethan Spanier have been received.

· A new personal statement, as the current one submitted did not address the two questions of why you want to teach and why you decided to apply to Evergreen’s MIT program.

· A statement describing your experience within the past two years in a public school classroom – observing, volunteering or working with students at the grade levels you wish to teach. This information was to have been included in your resume and was not apparent. If you do not have recent experience with public school students, how will you gain that experience before the end of September?

· Confirmation that you have signed up to take the Social Studies WEST-E test July 11th.

The MIT Admissions Committee will keep your file under consideration since you applied by our final deadline of June 22nd.  We look forward to receiving the above items in a timely manner.

Sincerely,

Dr. Sherry Walton

MIT Director

Olympia, Washington 98505

(360) 867-6000   www.evergreen.edu/mit
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